
Welcome to Fairview Baptist Church. We are glad you have chosen to worship 
with us today. It is our hope that you will experience God in worship, your heart 
will be renewed, and your life refreshed through your worship with us.

SUNDAY, JUNE 23, 2024

We are excited for another Summer in the Psalms. Spurgeon called the Psalter a “royal 
banquet,” and he went on to say that studying the Psalms was like eating “angels’ food.” 
Join me as we explore this “paradise of devotion.” As we examine God’s Word, may we 
be open to implementing it as we live for God’s glory and our good!

Please pray for our Jamaica Mission Team as they leave on Saturday to join Rylie Garcia 
and Emily Parks for mission trip.  They will be partnering with one of our mission partners, 
Faithful Few Ministries International.
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Want to join the Fairview Family? 
Save the date for our Membership 
Class called Connection Point 
Sunday, July 21 at 9:00am, in Room 
602. This is for anyone that might 
have a desire to become a member 
here at Fairview. We’ll provide 
pastries and childcare. Use the QR 
code to register.
We will be having our second quarter 
Business Meeting next, Sunday, June 
30 immediately following service. 
We will break for a few minutes so 
parents can pick up their children and 
then we will begin. Everyone is highly 
encouraged to stay to get up to date on 
what’s going on here at Fairview!

New Here? Fill out a Connection 
Card and come see us at the kiosk 
in the foyer after service. We know 
there are many great places of 
worship in Texoma and we’re so 
thankful you chose us today! We 
have a gift we’d like to give you as a 
thank you for joining us today! 

Make sure to mark your calendars for 
our summer events! During the summer, 
we will not have Wednesday night 
activities. We hope you will use this time 
to rest and connect with your family and 
your Life Groups! For more info, check 
out fairviewsherman.com/summer.


